
          12-12-22 

TO THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION: 

IN REGARD TO YOUR REQUEST FOR INFORMATION PURSUANT TO EXCAVATOR 

LOCATE REQUESTS PURSUANT TO KRS 367.4909 AND KRS 367.4917(7)  

Since January 1st, 2022, Sandy Hook Water District presents the following response: 

• We have received a total of 12 line locate requests 

• None of the above requests were made a second time 

• 10 out of 12 requests were completed within the 48-hour time frame. The other two 

were not urgent, and an agreed upon date was made with the contractor/landowner 

respectively 

• Average locate time is less than 24 hours 

• All locate requests were completed in house by Sandy Hook Water District employees 

• All line location requests are presented via service order, which is then filed away in the 

customer’s file 

• No lines located by Sandy Hook Water District were hit, as they were accurately 

marked 

• Lines are located via blueprints, maps, newly integrated GPS system, and newly 

acquired Pinpoint Impulse Radar machine 

 

Submitted by:  

 

Jessica Litton-Adkins 

Assistant Manager/Customer Service Representative 

Sandy Hook Water District 

474 Howards Creek Rd. / P.O. Box 726 

Sandy Hook, Ky 41171 

Pho. 606-738-6282 

Fax. 606-738-6292 

shwaterdistrict@outlook.com 
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